
We are publishing LETTERS TO SANTA by 
Tillamook County’s elementary school students 
in a special section that will be inserted into the 

Tillamook Headlight Herald and North Coast Citizen 
just prior to the Christmas holiday.

To reserve your ad space 
call 503-842-7535 

or email Katherine  at 
headlightads@countrymedia.net
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